Rachel Crick

From:

Litherland, Jenna < Jenna, Litherland@camden.gov.uk>

Sent:

20 January 2015 15:27

Ĩο:

Mark Furlonger

Subject:

Arthur Stanly House - removal of the chimney

Dear Mark,

Further to our conversation earlier today I have done some research and conferred with colleagues. I'm of the view that the removal of the chimney would not require prior approval.

I hope this is helpful to you.

Thanks, Jenna

Jenna Litherland Senior Planning Officer Regeneration and Planning Culture and Environment London Borough of Camden

Web:

Telephone: 020 7974 3070 camden.gov.uk

2nd floor

5 Pancras Square

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.